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January 5, 2021  

Tipster with New Year's Eve homicide tip asked to contact 

Crime Stoppers 

TOPEKA, Kan. – On January 4, 2021 Shawnee County Crime Stoppers received an anonymous tip about 
the December 31 Jesus Noel Soto-Villareal homicide investigation.  
 
After reviewing the tip, Crime Stoppers is wanting to communicate with the tipster anonymously. Law 

enforcement believes the tipster may have important information about the case. 

Crime Stoppers is asking the tipster to login to the secure website, communicate with them through the 

P3 Tips App or call them at 785-234-0007.  
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Crime Stoppers invites community members with any information on the homicide to call the tip line 

at 785-234-0007, or visit www.shawneecountycrimestoppers.com. Tips can also be reported via the P3 

app on your mobile device. The identity of all tipsters is kept strictly confidential. 
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